
We are in desperate need of Host Families for short-term exchange students from our partner 

school in Güstrow, Germany. 

 

A West Valley Tradition Since 1999!!! A life changing experience!! 

 

 

John Brinckman Gymnasium, Güstrow, Germany 

 

Seventeen students will be in West Valley from Monday, September 23 thru Friday, October 18. They 

will be actively involved in school life, as well as taking two short trips during their stay. Host families 

provide room and board, and see that the students are transported locally to their assigned location 

for the day’s activity.  

 

Contact Frau DuBois at 509-972-5936 or Herr Beck at 509-910-2218 

 

 

 

 

This student exchange program is sponsored by the German American Partnership Program (GAPP). 

West Valley School District #208 does not sponsor this event and assumes no responsibility for it.  
In consideration of the privilege to distribute materials, the West valley School District shall be held 

harmless from any cause of action filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the 
distribution of these materials, including costs, attorney’s fees and judgments or awards. 


